
 

 
Friday Bulletin 4th November 2022 

Dear Parents 
 
Spelling tests 
Starting from next week, class 2 will have a spelling test every Thursday afternoon.  Spellings for 
each year group can be found on the school website and have been loaded into a series of spelling 
games with the website twinkl (twinkl.co.uk/spelling).  All the children have been shown how to access 
these – please note we are on ‘Term 1B week 1’.   
 
Homework each week will be to prepare for the tests by playing the spelling games where each child 
will ‘train & compete to master spelling whilst exploring epic worlds, earning awesome rewards in the 
galaxy's first extreme sports spelling championship’. Pupil logins and passwords have been attached 
to your Friday Bulletin.  I look forward to discussing how this is going with you all at parents’ evening. 
 
School nativity play – Babushka 
We’re pleased to confirm that our school nativity play, Babushka, will take place at Crosby Village Hall 
on Wednesday 14th December at 6pm.  We’d be grateful if you’d encourage your child to rehearse 
their lines at home and practice the songs which can be found on our website. 
 
After School club - Change 
On Friday 11th November and Friday 18th November, there will be no Sports Club.  After school care 
will be provided for all parents who require it. 
 
Class 1 Topic 
On Monday 7th November, as part of our toys topic we are looking at toys our parents and 
grandparents may have played with. If you have any ‘old’ toys that your child could bring for us to look 
at. This would be much appreciated.  
 
Class 1 Trip to Penrith Museum 
On Monday 14th November, class 1 will visit the museum in Penrith in the morning to take part in an 
“Old Toys” workshop.  Please ensure your child has their waterproof coat.  Thank you. 

 
Poppies on sale for British Legion 
Any children or parents who would like a poppy, badge or band in support of the poppy appeal can 
come into the school reception area in the morning to make a donation and help themselves.  On 11th 
November the school will attend the war memorial outside St Lawrence Church from 10.50am where 
a short outdoor act of remembrance will take place.  Members of the public are welcome to join us. 
 
Forest School Day 
On Friday 18th November we will be having our Forest School Day. Children should attend in warm 
clothing (not school uniform) with waterproofs and appropriate footwear as we will be spending the 
majority of the day outside. 
 
Children in Need 
As Children in Need falls on the same day as our Forest School Day, we will NOT be dressing up this 
year.  Children are encouraged to bring in coins to place on our giant Pudsey picture in the hall, which 
we hope to cover entirely with loose change in support of the charity. 
 
 
 

https://www.crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk/spellings-class-2/
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/spelling/
https://www.crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk/babushka/


 

  

 

                             

 
 

Welcome to Rev Stephen Tudway 

We're very pleased to announce that Stephen Tudway has been appointed by the Anglican Church to 

become our new school vicar in the New Year. Stephen is looking forward to getting to know the 

children and has sent the following message: 

 
Hi, I’m Stephen, and I will be your new vicar from January 2023. I’m really looking forward to getting to know you all, 
and your amazing school. I’m married to Charlotte, who is Director of Education for the Diocese of Carlisle: so you can 
imagine that, in our house, we think schools are very important! See you in the New Year. 

 
 
Parents Evening 
Parents evening will be taking place on Wednesday 16th November.  Please return the attached slip to 
Pauline to book your appointment time.  Many thanks. 
 
Tempest 
Just to remind you all, Tempest will be in school on Tuesday 8th November to take individual and family 
photos.  

 
 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 

           
Tuesday 8th November   Tempest Photos 
Friday 11th November   Remembrance Service in Church 
Monday 14th November   Class1 to Penrith Museum 
Wednesday 16th November  Parents Evening 
Friday 18th November   Forest School Day 
Friday 2nd December   Christmas Fayre 
Wednesday 14th December  School Play 
Thursday 15th December  Pantomime “Aladdin” Sands Centre   
Friday 16th December   Community Lunch   
Monday 19th December   Carols at Tebay 
Tuesday 20th December  Term ends  



 

 
  

 

                             

                      
 
 

After school club   - Week beginning: 7th November 2022 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 

Monday –  Christmas Craft   Thursday – Cookery Club    
  

Tuesday – Indoor Activities   Friday – Sport    
 

Wednesday - Art                                                                                                      
 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 
 

 

  

 

 


